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Is Grant Morrison overworked? That'’s the question going through my mind with the recent news
that Batman: The Return of Bruce #5 was confirmed as being postponed for two months.
Originally scheduled for Aug. 5, the DC Comics website now has it coming out on Oct. 6.

Blogger David Uzumeri brought this to my attention [...]

Read more: http://robot6.comicbookresources.com/2010/09/delays-in-grant-morrisons-work/
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